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Minutes from Tuesday, April 28, 2015 

Foundation General Meeting 

Held at District Office 

 

 
On Tuesday, April 28, 2015 at 5:40pm the Harvey School District 152 Foundation members held their 

regular Foundation Meeting. The meeting was called to order by John Ball, 2
nd

 Vice-President. Present: 

John Ball, Kimberly Jones, Dr. Lela Bridges-Webb and Superintendent, Dr. Denean Adams. 

 

The Minutes were not presented.  

 

The Treasurers report was not presented. 

 

The Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for June 12, 2015. The mailing will go out to the data base on April 

30, 2015. Calls will begin on May 7, 2015 to follow up. We will have a Shotgun 8:00am start time with a 

minimum of 60 golfers. The band will not be performing this year.  

  

Nicole will email all board members to rally the troops for the golf outing and to secure golfers.  

 

The Executive Directors Report was provided by Superintendent Denean Adams. The District is honored to 

have had 40 parent volunteers that were able to have back ground checks thanks to the grant funding 

received from the board. In addition, the Commission sponsored a Parent Institute. There was a 

recommendation for the board to consider sponsoring bus for transportation. It was recommended by Dr. 

Bridges-Webb. The bus transportation will encourage parent participation. There were 600 parents at the 

2015 event.   

 

For the Good of the Order:  

 

Dr. Bridges-Webb recommended that we start a membership drive. We also discussed that we should meet 

every third Tuesday as a board. As a result, we can send out a calendar of dates so that board members can 

have them on their calendar.  In addition, John Ball’s Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc., is having their Golf 

Outing at Glenwoodie on June 18, 2015. Dr. Lela Bridges-Webb motioned that we purchase a Hole 

Sponsorship @ $150. Kimberly Jones second the motion. All present were in favor with a resounding aye. 

 

 

The next meeting date June 2, 2015.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:14pm. 

 

 

Prepared by: Kimberly Jones 


